DRAFT


SBDM MINUTES – October 2, 2008

The regular meeting of the Woodland Elementary School SBDM Council met at 3:30 p.m.  Members present were Gayla Routt, Trish Stock,  Melissa Sanchez,  Dana Ingram, Mika Tapia and Teresa Morgan.   Minutes were recorded by Gayla Routt.


OPENING BUSINESS

a.   The October  agenda was approved by the council.

b. The September minutes were approved by the council.

c. Good News – For Veteran’s Day on November 11th, we are inviting veterans and representatives from each war to come for an assembly and lunch.  

__________________________________________________________

PLANNING 

a. Our PTO is planning on composing a newsletter to parents including information on issues such as health, sleep, homework and the choking game (and other unsafe things.)  Mrs. Morgan will assist with this.

b. We are looking for new suggestions for red ribbon week.

c. Mrs. Leslie Hall has written a grant to host a Gentlemen’s Club for boys who may be at risk.  Mr. James Smith from Radcliff Middle School will host.  Mrs. Hall is looking for grants to sponsor  a girls club as well.

d. Our classroom numbers are high in kindergarten and 1st grade.  Teachers suggested leaving classrooms as they are for now.


BUDGET
a. We reviewed our School Activity Fund budget for September.

b. There will be a check coming in from Lifetouch for school pictures.  There were fewer orders this time.  We will try scheduling pictures for the first of the month from now on.  We will check with Mr. Milby about other photography companies.


COMMITTEE REPORTS

a. We reviewed the FRC schedule for October.

b. The August and September accident reports were read and no significant accidents were reported.


NEW BUSINESS

a.  We received two more grants from the HCEF for the purpose of purchasing Read Naturally Programs.

EXECUTIVE SESSION

a.  Melissa Lee has been hired in our Literacy 1st position. 


The meeting was adjourned at 4:15 p.m.  

